
Project Update: September 2018 

We have made three more field trips in the central zone (one in the metropolitan 
region and another two in the region of Valparaiso) without success. Small and 
unaffordable roosts. I have been with little time, but I'll send you the photos within the 
week. The next week, we are planning to go to O'Higgins region. 

Understanding that science dissemination activities are relevant for you (Rufford), I'm 
writing to ask you about the use of the logo for some dissemination talks to be held on 
8, 10 and 12 October. 

Institutions in charge are: CAPES (Centre of Applied Ecology and Sustainability, 
Universidad Católica) and Explora Program, created by the National Commission for 
Scientific and Technological Research (CONICYT) from the Chilean government. 

They are educational talks for sixth grade school children (12 years app) to talk to 
them about the ecology of the condor and the responsibility of managing garbage 
at home so as not to affect wildlife. 


